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e-mail: killoughteennationalschool@eircom.net       Tel: (069)61195     Principal: Mr W Curtin
19/12/2016

Dear Parent(s), 
A past pupil of Killoughteen N.S., Roz Barrett, now in transition year in the Desmond College has teamed up with the HOPE foundation. Along with four other students she needs to fundraise €15,000 in the next few months. 
All money raised goes to HOPE which supports street and slum children and the elderly in Calcutta by providing homes, schools, and hospitals. 
The students hope to travel to Calcutta next Easter as part of HOPE’s Transition Year Immersion Programme. 
To support these students, we will have a non-uniform day this Thursday, the day of the holidays. All children are asked to dress up in Christmas clothes, own clothes and give a donation/contribution towards this good cause. 
Thank you,
Willie Curtin
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